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January 18, 2023

Mr. Amine Daouk
Broumana High School
P.O. Box 36
Broumana, Lebanon
amineda@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Daouk,

Please find enclosed a report for the 2021-22 academic year for The Brummana High School Cultural
Society Endowed Scholarship at the American University of Beirut that provided funding totaling $13,521 to
3 students.

Although we continue to face enormous challenges in Lebanon due to the economic and financial collapse
of the country, we ended the academic year on a very positive note — with in-person Commencement
ceremonies on the Green Field on June 9-11, 2022. Commencement 2022 was memorable for all of us —
especially for our graduating students and their families who have had to navigate so many obstacles in
recent years. We are so grateful to people like you who make it possible for AUB to offer financial support
to the increasing number of students who need assistance. You are truly making a difference — not just for
these students but also for their family and community, and our university.

Thank you for your support for our students and for AUB.

Sincerely,

Imad B. Baalbaki, PhD
Senior Vice President for Advancement and Business Development

American University of Beirut
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Student Awardees 2021-22

Name of Scholarship: The Brummana High School Cultural Society Endowed Scholarship
Fund Type: Endowed Scholarship
Account #: 720040

Student Name | Nationality Major-Class in AY 2021-22 Amount Awarded ($)
Tony Naufal Lebanese | Geology, 2nd year 4,507
Rodolf Aouad Lebanese | Economics, 2nd year 4,507
Dana Yared Lebanese | Business Administration, 2nd year 4,507

Amount Awarded 2021-22 ($): 13,521
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Rana El-Sayed
Director of Stewardship

American University of Beirut
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